

THE PLUMERIA SOCIETY OF SOUTH TEXAS

VOL X ISSUE 1 FEBURARY 2002

NOTICE OF NEXT MEETING:

Wednesday, February 27, 2002 at 7:00 p.m.

GARDEN SENIOR CENTER, 5325 Greely, Pecan Tree Room.

PROGRAM: Benefits of belonging to the Corpus Christi Area Garden Council, Inc.

SPEAKER: Yvonne Pudilla, President of the C.C. Garden Council.

COMMENTS FROM THE PRESIDENT:

I think everyone who attended the Christmas party had a great time. The food was outstanding and the entertainment was enjoyed by all. There were many door prizes. Leonard Howard won the garden cart supplied by the Plumeria Society.

Time to pay your dues for year 2002. Per person \$10.00, Couples \$20.00.

Mail your check to:

The Plumeria Society of South Texas

P.O. Box 72233

Corpus Christi, TX 78472

Lucian Willoughby has volunteered to oversee the watering of our Plumeria collection and he will need volunteers to assist him, please sign up at the meeting to help him.

On Saturday, February 23rd, we will need volunteers at the Botanical Gardens to repot about 50 Plumerias. Then, on March 9th we will set the plants out and will need volunteers to help with that. Call me at 853-3782 to let me know if you can help.

Propo	S	<u>ed</u>	<u>2002</u>	Budg	<u>get:</u>

\$ 50.00
250.00
300.00
700.00
600.00
250.00
2,150.00

John Balcar, President